
Sent on behalf of Dr. Patrick Brophy 
 
Dear Program Committee Members, 
 
We are entering the next phase of the planning process for the PAS 2021 Meeting. The Abstract 
Sessioning site is now live, and will remain open until Tuesday, Feb. 9, at 11:59 pm ET. 
 
We will send a separate email this afternoon to all coordinating chairs with information about 
specific topic areas, as well as many helpful links and resources. 
 
If you are new to the committee or need a refresher, we encourage you to watch the Abstract 
Sessioning Webinar—many thanks to Benard Dreyer for sharing his input and perspective on 
creating strong original science sessions! 
 
The Webinar and two other videos--an Abstract Sessioning Tutorial (how to work with 
ScholarOne) and an Abstract Review & Selection Presentation (the PDFs from the 
Webinar)—are available on the Program Committee Website. The Vimeo password for all 
presentations is PAS2021. 
 
If anyone needs assistance with moving abstracts into sessions once you’ve made your 
selections, please let us know. We have a tight turnaround between the end of sessioning and 
the Program Committee call, so contact us as early as possible if you need help. 
 
Thank you for your incredible commitment to advancing child health and we look forward 
to getting together virtually on Feb. 10 at 2:00 pm CT to wrap up this phase of planning.  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Belinda and Catha. They’re happy to assist you. 
 
All the best, 
 

 
 
Patrick D. Brophy MD, MHCDS 
PAS Program Chair 
 
Belinda Thomas, PMP 
Director, Scientific Programs 
Pediatric Academic Societies Meeting  
832.404.2425 
BThomas@PASMeeting.org 

     
 
 
 

https://pasm21.abstractcentral.com/
https://pasm21.abstractcentral.com/
https://www.pas-meeting.org/program-committee-2021/#toggle-id-5-closed
http://www.pasmeeting.org/
tel:8324042425
mailto:BThomas@PASMeeting.org
https://www.pas-meeting.org/

